
COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIP 
OPPORTUNITY FOR HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS GRADUATING IN 2017 

 Madison Communications is partnering with The Foundation for Rural Service (FRS) 
to offer a $2500 college scholarship to graduating high school seniors.  Any graduating 
Senior, with parents or guardians who subscribe to Madison phone, HDTV, or high 
speed Internet service should submit their application and accompanying documentation 
to FRS postmarked by March 1, 2017. Complete guidelines, requirements, and forms 
may be downloaded from Madison’s website at www.gomadison.com.  Recipients will be 
notified in May, 2017.   
 A total of $95,000 will be awarded during 2017 to rural high school seniors across the 
United States.  The Foundation for Rural Service is a service organization of the NTCA 
(The National Telecommunications Cooperative Association) of which Madison is a 
member.   
 Madison Communications is a fully integrated service provider of high-speed Internet 
access, digital phone, HD entertainment programing, and other IP solutions to residential 
and business customers in Southwestern Illinois.  For questions regarding this 
scholarship, or Madison’s services, please dial 1-800-422-4848 Monday through 
Saturday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. or visit gomadison.com.  


